
Connecticut College 

Waterfront and Regatta Information 
The Connecticut College Waterfront has undergone a tremendous renovation, 

which has changed several aspects of the venue. Please read below: 

Parking: 

• Only 1 team van/vehicle per team is permitted to park at the waterfront in 

the gravel lot. Please follow parking instructions upon arrival. 

• All spectators and additional team vehicles are required to park up the hill 

in the athletic center parking lot. DO NOT PARK ON THE HILL. 

• On Saturday there is a track event and we will only be using the “old” 

entrance (accessible from Farnsworth Street) that parallels the train 

tracks. Additional parking will be on Farnsworth Street.  

 


